
Public Service Commission 

210 Sower Blvd 

Frankfort, Ky 40602 

May 12,2010 

This letter is concerning case #2010-00006 the proposed construction of a 240 Ft  
cell tower. The tower will be approximately 250 feet from the back door of the 
home I have on the adjacent property. The tower will increase the traffic in the 
neighborhood, which are restricted lots. I am also concerned about the possible 
health risks to residence of my home. I also feel that the tower will decrease the 
value of my home and will affect any future sale or rental of my home. 

Sincerely, 

Lowell Wright 

P.O. Box 3030 

W. Somerset, Ky 42564 


